
Feedback on Utility Tax Credit Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Utility Tax Credit Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the Utility Tax Credit 

Program that I recently participated in. Overall, I found the program to be beneficial in assisting 

with my utility expenses, especially during the challenging economic times we are currently 

facing. 

However, I would like to offer some suggestions for improvement: 

• Streamlining the application process for easier access. 

• Providing clearer guidelines on eligibility criteria. 

• Enhancing communication regarding the status of applications. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I appreciate the efforts made to support our community 

through this program. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


